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contributing citizen and a responsible, independent, and critical thinker.  

  
January 11, 2021 
 

Dear ELPS Staff, Parents, and/or Guardians,   

 

Due to multiple staff needing to quarantine Niantic Center School will be going remote 
beginning tomorrow, January 12, 2021 until Thursday, January 21, 2021.  Students will return 
to the building on Friday, January 22, 2021 (Cohort B).    
 
All other East Lyme Public Schools will remain open at this time.   
 
We appreciate everyone's continued diligence in informing us if/when a COVID case comes 
forward.  Your prompt efforts in doing so helps us prepare for the impact on our school 
buildings.  For more information on what to do if you or a family member has possible 
symptoms, a diagnosis, or exposure to COVID-19, please see Addendum 5: Interim Guidance for 
Responding to COVID-19 Scenarios in Connecticut School Districts, available 
here: https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/COVID19/COVID-19-Resources-for-Families-and-
Educators/Addendums-and-FAQs  

 

We continue to closely monitor and address all COVID cases as they come forward, and we will 
continue to report out to our school community when notified of a case specific to one of our 
schools.  If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact school administration or reach 
out to my office directly.   

 

Sincerely,  
  

 

Jeffrey R. Newton  
Superintendent of Schools   
 
JN:jc 
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